
 
(DEPARTMENT NAME) 
 
Staff Liaison 
510-215-4305  
cityclerk@ci.el-cerrito.ca.us  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
FINANCIAL ADVISORY BOARD 

 
Tuesday, October 26, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. 

 
Via Zoom 

 
This Meeting Place is Wheelchair Accessible 

 
 

 
 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
FINANCIAL ADVISORY BOARD  

SCHEDULED FOR 
Tuesday, October 26, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the Financial Advisory Board is scheduled for 
Tuesday, November 22, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. via zoom 

 
 
 

For additional information please contact the City Clerk at cityclerk@ci.el-
cerrito.ca.us or 510-215-4305. 
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